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O-15 San Luis Rey Band of Mission Indians 
O-15-1 The comment states that the San Luis Rey Band of Mission Indians reviewed the 

Draft EIR and supporting documentation for the proposed project. The comment 
states, “The Tribe and the County have been actively engaged in government-to-
government consultation regarding this Project since before 2015 via Senate Bill [SB] 
18 consultation, [and the Tribe] continues to discuss with the County and the Project 
Applicant the cultural sensitivity of the proposed development areas, culturally 
appropriate mitigation measures for the significant negative impacts the development 
may cause and intends to continue to consult with both entities during the DEIR 
process.” The comment continues that, “The San Luis Rey Band of Mission Indians 
… declines to provide any specific comments on the document at this time and 
wishes to continue to discuss any modifications to the document via the SB 18 
confidential process.” The comment concludes that “Supplemental comments will be 
provided to the County once the document has gone through the public comment 
process and a final document is presented for public review.” The County of San 
Diego notes that the comment provides factual background information and does not 
raise an environmental issue within the meaning of CEQA. The County will include 
the comment as part of the Final EIR for review and consideration by the decision-
makers prior to a final decision on the project. No further response is required 
because the comment does not raise an environmental issue.  
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